
Dear Families

We have recently moved over to a new booking system for school dinners. This will allow
you to book your child’s school dinner in advance through the school gateway app or the
children can choose as they register for class in the mornings. If you book at home, the meal
will then need to be confirmed by the class teacher when they have arrived at school to
make sure you do not have to pay for meals your children don’t have.

This will mean that bookings will need to be made or confirmed by 9:30am so the kitchen
can begin preparing lunches. If your child arrives later than 9:30am they will only have the
option of a jacket potato and filling.

If you know you are going to be late and your child would like a specific meal please
telephone the school office before 9:30 and they will be happy to book this in for you.

If you haven't already registered with the new school gateway app please find the links
below:

Apple iPhone users, download the app here:
schoolgateway.co.uk/iosdownload

Android phone users, download the app here:
schoolgateway.co.uk/androiddownload

Yours sincerely 

Mr Platten
Headteacher




